
Opposition to Niles Canyon Project Heats Up: Protest Tomorrow, Hearing 
Thursday 
  
Protest the Caltrans Destruction in Niles Canyon 
 
Tomorrow! Saturday, April 9th, from 3 to 5 pm, at the corner of Mission 
Blvd. and Niles Canyon Road in Fremont. Come hear speakers about the 
latest events and live music, enjoy food, and help educate the public about the 
need to stop this project. 
  
See the Save Niles Canyon web site for information. 
 
Come to the Public Hearing Next Thursday, April 14 
  
State Senator Ellen Corbett and Assemblymember Bob Weickowski have asked 
Caltrans to reopen the comment period for phase two of the project and have set 
up a second public meeting with Caltrans to address community concerns 
regarding the project. The meeting will be held on Thursday, April 14, from 
6:30-8:30 pm, at the Fremont Teen Center, 39770 Paseo Padre Parkway, in 
Fremont. 
  
Please RSVP to Senator Corbett’s District Office at (510) 577-2310 or 
Senator.Corbett@senate.ca.gov 


